
 

 

 

 

 

Building Work 
Begins at 
Strawberry Hill 
House! 
 

 

We are delighted to report that the tendering 
process for the development has now been 
completed. The Trustees have appointed Ellis 
Brothers, Eastbourne as the preferred contractor for 
the works. Work has now begun on site, and the 
foundations are being prepared. It is estimated that 
the building will be completed in Autumn 2017. 

 

 

When completed, Strawberry Hill House will contain 
three modern one-bedroom apartments, seven two-
bedroom apartments and a communal kitchen, 
lounge and orangery. Some apartments will have a 
patio or balcony. All apartments will include features 
to support an independent lifestyle. There will also 
be a secure, gated entrance, landscaped gardens and 
a mobility scooter storage area.  

Brochures, information sheets, individual apartment 
plans and Price Lists are available upon request.  If 
you would like any information about Strawberry Hill 
House, please let us know by using our contact 
details on the following page. Or come along to our 
Autumn Fayre to find out more! 

We will be providing regular updates of the building 
work on our Facebook page and by email. To sign up 
for email updates, simply visit our website and enter 
your details.  

 

 

 

Autumn Newsletter 

 

 

 

 



Spring Fayre Report 

We held our Spring Fayre in Mayfield on 12th March 
and we are very thankful to report that this event 
raised £4,432 for the Charity.  

Thank you also to everyone who gave of their time 
and talents to help us on the day, we truly  
appreciate your support. 

Autumn Fayre Invitation 

 
You’re invited to our Autumn Fayre which will be 
held (G.W.) on Saturday 12th November  10am – 2pm 
at Mayfield Village Hall, East Sussex TN20 6BD.  

Come and join us for tea/coffee, cakes and more. 
Our presentations at 11.30am and 12.30pm will give 
all the latest information on  the building work at 
Strawberry Hill House. Browse our stalls selling fresh 
bread, and delicious home-made cakes and 
preserves. You’ll also find our new range of 
Christmas cards, beautiful hand-crafted items, and a 
Christian book stall – ideal for Christmas presents. 
Outdoors you’ll find seasonal plants, the BBQ and 
the popular car wash! 

Diary Date 

Spring Fayre 2017: Saturday 25th March 10am – 2pm. 
Mayfield Village Hall, East Sussex 

Greetings Cards 

 

Our range of popular greetings cards has been 
updated, and now includes a selection of Occasions 
cards. These include Wedding, Birth, Sympathy, New 
Home and more.   

The cards can be purchased from our online shop 
www.oaktreehomestrust.org/shop or from our 
Autumn Fayre. Every card sold helps to fund our 
work at Strawberry Hill House.  

Contact details 

Write to us at: Oak Tree Homes Trust, Main Street, 
Peasmarsh, East Sussex TN31 6YD 

Telephone: 01892 615600 

Email: mail@oaktreehomestrust.org 

www.oaktreehomestrust.orgOrder online at 

www.oaktreehomestrust.org/shop or by cards will also be 

on sale at our Autumn Fayre on Saturday 12th Novem 

Thank you for your support. 
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